
Conserving water 
over the summer

Follow these tips and 
tricks to get the most 
out of the summer

The easiest way to stay up-to-date

Water is an essential need for our livelihood. During the 
summer months it is likely for there to be less rain, and so 
water becomes low in availability. 
Combining this with the below average winter rains and 
increasing demands for water, the likelihood of water 
restrictions being implemented is high. 

Conserving this precious natural resource on our farms and 
daily lives, not just for our current situation but also for the 
future.  
Stopping unnecessary water wastage is one of the best 
ways to do so.  

The  easiest way of hearing about water restrictions, or any 
other Council news, is by downloading the free Antenno app.
Antenno sends you alerts and notifications about places and 
topics that you care about. it doesn’t ask for any personal 
information or log in details, so it’s a easy way to stay informed.
There are two ways you can use Antenno; to recieve 

notifications from Council, or by reporting back to Council on 
issues that need sorting or feedback for us.
Other ways to stay up--to-date are by:
•	 liking and following our Facebook page 

‘South Taranaki District Council’.
•	 Heading to our website www.southtaranaki.com

Call us 24/7 on 0800 111 323 www.facebook.com/SouthTaranakiDistrictCouncilwww.southtaranaki.com

Catch and use 
rainwater

Shut off taps 
properly

Use water efficient 
machinery and 
equipment

Regularly look 
for water leaks 
and repair

Use high pressure 
nozzles and triger 
guns

Choose to use 
drop irrigation

Water at dusk or 
dawn, not in the 
heat of the day

Regularly 
monitor your 
water meter


